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Wishes you all a safe, happy and fun holiday season.   

We look forward to continuing our work with you in the 

New Year!   

 

OFFICE HOURS for the XMAS SEASON: 

Our office will be closed on December 25, December 28 and January 1.  

We will be operating with skeleton staffing the week of December 28th to 

allow our staff to maximize their time with family during the holiday sea-

son and because many other adoption agencies ACBC works with are also 

either closed or operating with skeleton staffing during that week without 

much adoption activity occurring.  As a result, we will be responding to 

emergencies only.  This means that should a proposal or birthmother pre-

sent during this time we will have staff in place for those situations . 

   

If you have an emergency please leave a voice message for Jennifer Wall as 

per the office voicemail prompts. 

All the best, 

The Adoption Team :) 

Jennifer Wall, Marni King 

Vickie Harvey, Deanna Notte and Diane Wiseman 

 


